
Welcome to the Road to California Tours for 2020.  We are The Traveling Quilters and we are providing these tours 
for Road to California.  We are delighted you will be joining us!  We have some information to share with you regarding 
the tours.  

The Road to CA staff gives us a roster of participants, but it’s always a good idea to bring your badge and/or 
registration confirmation.   

Our scheduled departure time is 7:45  a.m. for both tours on January 21 and January 22.  Please note this is a new 
earlier departure time! Please be at the Entrance to the Ontario Convention Center on the east side, south end by 7:30 
(see attached map) to allow for boarding time. We have a full schedule each day, so we will need to depart on time.   

Parking (see map) – Those on the Tuesday and/or Wednesday tours should park in the main lot off of E. Holt Blvd.   

The buses return to the Southeast Entrance.  The Tuesday (San Diego bus) is scheduled to return by  5:45 pm. The 
Wednesday (Palm Springs) bus is scheduled to return by 6:00 pm.  Of course, those times are dependent on traffic! 

No telling what Mother Nature will throw at us weather wise so be prepared for a cool morning and a possibly warm 
day. Layering is always good in Southern California! There is some walking on both days, so be sure to wear comfortable 
shoes.   

We will have water on each bus, and you are welcome to bring coffee/sodas and a snack if you desire.  We will 
provide a lunch stop each day. Lunch is included on Tuesday and is NOT included on Wednesday.  

The motor coach is equipped with an onboard restroom.    

Visit our website (www.travelingquilters.com) to learn more about The Traveling Quilters and our upcoming 
trips/retreats.   Cell phone numbers and our e-mail addresses are provided below if you need to contact us before or on 
the day of the trip.  If you find yourself running late because of traffic, please call and let us know.  We look forward to 
meeting all of you! 

The Traveling Quilters 

Lynn Crawford (760) 408-3545 – lynn@travelingquilters.com;   

Pam Overton (310) 701-2706 – pam@travelingquilters.com;  

 

Tours depart from the southeast corner 

of the Ontario Convention Centerat

7:45 a.m.  Near the large dining tent .

The south entrance to the convention 

center will be open.  Bathroom nearest 

that entrance should be accessible. 

Meet the bus at the southeast  

entrance.

Pickup Point for January 21 and 22 Tours for Road to California
Ontario Convention Center 2000 East Convention Center Way, Ontario CA

Park here. 
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